
 

 

 

Albany Equestrian Centre 
USE OF GROUNDS – CARRIAGE DRIVING SAFE 

PRACTICE GUIDELINES 

Purpose:  The Albany Equestrian Centre aims to provide an environment where all equestrian activities 
are supported. 
 
The Purpose of this Guideline is to define a designated area where carriage driving/training/exercising 
may take place, without impacting on other equestrian activities. 
 
In the interests of safety: 
 

• Carriage driving may only take place in the designated area as delineated in the drawing below. 
 

• When the grounds are being used for an event, carriage driving is not to take place in the 
designated area, or any other area within the Albany Equestrian Centre grounds. 

 

• When the designated area is being used by another rider(s), carriage driving is not to take place 
within the designated area or any other area within the Albany Equestrian Centre grounds. 
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